
Dear Candidate 

 

We look forward to meeting you on the CoMPaSs course. 

Please complete this form in preparation for the course and email back to me at 

megan.atkinson@nhs.net before 14/06/2022. 

It is important that you read the course handbook before the day of course.  

Thank you 

 

 

Your Name  
 

 

Preferred name if different to above 
 

 

Where do you currently work? 
 

 

Year of IMT 
 

 

Which country did you go to medical school?  

Current educational supervisor 
 

 

Educational supervisor’s email  
 

 

Can you confirm you have study leave (note- 
you must not be post-nights) 

 

Please attach a photo of yourself to use for the 
faculty to use throughout the day  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Any dietary requirements?  
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